
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDGIARH 

                   No.: 622-700/R/DS 

                Dated:20.10.2023 
Public Notice 

 

 This is in continuation to this office Public Notice No.560/R/DS dated 

13.09.2023, it is submitted that last Friday of this month will be observed as car 

free day at P.U. to make the University Campus traffic and pollution free, as a 

small contribution from all stakeholders for saving our environment.  This month 

last Friday is falling on 27th October 2023. 

 Students, Teaching/Non-teaching employees of the University are 

requested not to use their Cars on the given day and use free shuttle bus service, 

E-Rickshaw facility, available on nominal charges within the Campus (Sector 14 

and 25), to commute in the Campus.   

            Sd/- 
                Registrar  

 
Issued to: 

1. All the Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators/Heads of Teaching/Non-
teaching Departments/Offices/Branches. 

2. President, PUSC. 

3. The Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor for information of Vice-Chancellor, 
please. 

 


